PRESS RELEASE ADAICO

ADAICO AT SOLUTRANS 2023 — EXPANSION, INVESTMENTS AND NEW LAUNCHES.

The main objective of our company is to offer optimal and reliable solutions to our sector, both
from a productive and logistical point of view. To achieve this, we continually make the
investments we consider necessary both in infrastructure and planning, offering the market the
greatest possible dynamism.

In November 2023, we will participate again in the SOLUTRANS fair in Lyon and we will once
again have an important battery of novelties to communicate to our customers.

Since the last edition in 2021, we have made significant investments in our manufacturing plants
and logistics warehouses in Europe, Asia and America.

On the other hand, the market in France is responding very positively to all our efforts, which is
why we have recently reinforced our commercial presence by hiring experienced collaborators
in our team.

In April 2024 we plan to launch our new ADAICO Catalog, with more than 4,000 references, from
which 650 items, will be new with respect to the last edition.

At SOLUTRANS 2023 we are going to present a complete range of lighting, a new modular pillar
adaptable to any curtain-sider, a new range of aluminum fenders, new models of our range of
ADABOX metal boxes and many other new features.

We are waiting for you at our stand 3A 037.

A cordial greeting,
Guillermo Cortina
General Director ADAICO Group

Les esperamos en nuestro stand 3A 037.

Un cordial saludo,
Guillermo Cortina

Director General ADAICO Group



